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RDN Firehall Facility Condition Assessments 
 
 

Addendum 3 
Issued: March 17, 2025 

 
Closing Date & Time:  on or before 3:00 PM Pacific Time on April 4, 2025 

 
 

Questions and Answers: 
 
Q1. Does the Regional District of Nanaimo require an Architect on the consulting team for 
 this project? 
 
A1. The Regional District of Nanaimo does not have the requirement for an architect to be 
 on the project team for this particular project. The expectation is that the proposed 
 team can effectively meet the needs of the project, there may be a wide variety of 
 combinations of team member competencies, professional experience and 
 designations that can appropriately meet those requirements. 
 
 
End of Addendum 3 
 


